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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

i =4

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

)

ORD-2024- J ¥
TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
FROM : JOCELYN DR ANDAYA

Director IV

SUBJECT : 24th REGIONAL GAWAD KALASAG: SEARCH FOR
EXCELLENCE IN DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND
MANAGEMENT (DRRM) AND HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE
CY 2024.

DATE 3 May 29, 2024

1. In preparation for the 24th Regional Gawad KALASAG Seal and Special
Awards for Excellence in Disaster Risk Reduction and Management (DRRM) this
coming July, 2024, all Schools Divisions are encouraged to parficipate in this
laudable program of the Office of the Civil Defense (OCD). Each Schools
Division will select the best performing school on DRRM, one (1) public
elementary school and one (1) public secondary school. All Division entries must
be endorsed by their respective Schools Division Superintendent and to be
submitted to the Office of the Civil Defense — NCR, 15t Avenue Murphy, Cubao,
Quezon City on or before June 20, 2024.

2 Atftached is a letter from the Office of the Civil Defense National Capital
Region, for your information and guidance.

3. For any query, please contact Mr. Perlito G. Manalad, Projeci
Development Officer Il, Education Support Services Division-NCR at mobile no.
09196262308.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

T_ Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
DQT"JED 23 Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph

J Website: depedncr.com.ph
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL DEFENSE

OFFICE OF CIVIL DEFENSE

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION B
NO. 81 RBA BLDG. 15TH AVENUE, MURPHY, CUBAQ, QUEZON CITY BACONG PILIPINAS

May 28, 2024

DR. JOCELYN D.R. ANDAYA
Regional Director
Department of Education-NCR

Dear Dr. Andaya:

In connection with the 24th Gawad KALASAG Seal and Special Awards for Excellence
in DRRM and Humanitarian Assistance CY 2024 in the region, we respectfully seek
your support in encouraging Public Elementary Schools and Public High Schools
across Metro Manila to participate by submitting entries for the GK Special Awards
Schools Category.

All entries, both and hard and soft copy, shall be submitted to the Office of Civil Defense
NCR located at RBA Bldg. No. 81, 15th Avenue, Murphy, Cubao, Quezon City not later
than June 20, 2024. Enclosed is the GK Style Guide for reference.

Gawad KALASAG serves as the country's recognition and award scheme for
stakeholders promoting and implementing disaster risk reduction, climate change
adaptation, and humanitarian assistance programs. It aims to sustain commitment and
support by recognizing the exceptional contributions of DRRM practitioners in
enhancing the resilience and adaptive capacities of communities and society against
disaster risks.

We deeply appreciate your continued support for the GK Program and look forward to
your active participation.

Thank you very much!
Very truly yours,

Cg,o«x .3 ey~
GEURGE F. KEYSER

Regional Director
/

SERVING THE NATION, PROTECTING THE PEOPLE
Telephone Number: (02) 8421-1918; OPCEN Mobile Number; 0917-216-8729 / 0919-002-5470
E-Mail Address: ncr@ocd.gov.ph



